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Memorandum 

TO: The Honorable Greg Abbott, Governor 
Gerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board 

FROM: Harrison Keller, Ph.D.  

DATE: January 31, 2023 

SUBJECT: Faculty Salary Report 

 
In accordance with Section 32 of the Special Provisions Relating Only to State Agencies of Higher 
Education (General Appropriations Act, SB 1, 87th Legislature), please find below a link to required 
reporting regarding faculty salaries at general academic institutions.   
 
http://www.txhighereddata.org/FacultySalaries 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this report or require any additional information, please 
contact John Wyatt in THECB External Relations at 512-427-6111 or john.wyatt@highered.texas.gov.  
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